
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Lorraine Richards, President • Paul Chavez, Vice President • Ed Guzman, Treasurer • Alma Orta, Secretary 
Eddie Garcia, Elementary Director • Doug Patzkowski, Elementary Director • Frank Zaragoza, Intermediate Director 

Elizabeth Kocharian, High School Director • Jaime Quintero, Adult Education Director 
Melina Valenzuela, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1. The Board of Education Candidate Forum is Tuesday, April 11 at 3:30 p.m. in the 

MTA CC. Council will be asked to endorse candidates at the April meeting. There 

will be elections on three Board of Education seats in November 2017. The seats 

are currently held by Ben Cardenas, Hector Chacon, and Lani Cupchoy. Political 

Action Chairperson Jaime Quintero (FPA) will recommend candidates for the MTA 

endorsement at the Council meeting.  

2. The Hearing Date for the Reduction in Force (RIF) is scheduled for April 24, 25 and 

26 at the Schurr High School Auditorium. Bargaining Unit members are being 

noticed individually by the District regarding whether they are going to hearing. 

Substitutes will be furnished by the District for Bargaining Unit members whom the 

District is attempting to lay-off. The next steps will be discussed at the Council 

meeting. Also, the Council will be informed on the next steps for the non-reelected 

probationary Bargaining Unit member. 

3. Organizing Chairperson Doug Patzkowski will review the past Organizing efforts 

and talk about the plans for the next Board of Education meeting. Also, Doug will 

discuss plans for the CTA-NEA May 1 Day of Action.  

4. Nominations will close for the 2017-2018 Executive Committee and State Council 

Representative. Those interested in being nominated can go to 

Montebelloteachers.org and click on the “Nominations” button. 

5. CTA State Council met April 8-10. The representatives will report. 

6. Reminder: If the Calendar Committee agrees on the 2017-2018 school calendars 

prior to the Council meeting, the calendars will be posted at 

Montebelloteachers.org. The Council will be asked to vote on the calendars at the 

next meeting following the posting of the calendars. 

7. Building Rep Basics training will follow the Council meeting. All 2017-2018 Building 

Reps are advised to attend. RSVP to the MTA office at 

MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org.  

 

Council: April 25, 2017 · 3:30-5 p.m. at the MTA CC 
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